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WDC OFFICE HOURS 
CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR PERIOD 2013/2014

Waitomo District Council Office, Queen Street, Te Kuiti

The office will close at 5pm on Tuesday 24 December 2013 and will re-
open at 8.00am on Monday 6 January 2014.  

AA Driver Licensing Agency

The Driver Licensing Counter will close at 12.00 noon on Tuesday 24 
December 2013 and will re-open at 8.00am on Monday 6 January 2014.  

Kerbside Refuse and Recycling Collection

Christmas week
Tuesday 24 December: Mokau, Piopio and Waitomo (as usual).
Saturday 28 December: Te Kuiti will be collected on Saturday instead of 
Friday 27.

New Years week
Tuesday 31 December: Mokau, Piopio and Waitomo (as usual).
Saturday 4 January 2014: Te Kuiti will be collected on Saturday instead 
of Friday 3.

Waitomo District Landfill

The Landfill will be closed on 23, 24, 25, 30, 31 December 2013 and 1 
January 2014.  The Landfill will be open from 26 to the 29 December. 
Normal opening hours resume from 2 January 2014
(9am – 4pm). Phone (07) 878 5230.

District Waste Transfer Stations

Piopio, Kinohaku, Benneydale and Mokau stations are closed 24, 25, 
27 and 31 December 2013 and 1 January 2014. Open 23, 26, 28 – 30 
December 2013 and 2, 4-6 January 2014.

Marokopa Transfer Station is closed 24, 25, 31 December and 1 January 
2014. Open 23, 26, 27 – 30 December 2013 and 2-6 January 2013.

Te Kuiti Swimming Pool

The Pool will be closed on Christmas Day, Boxing Day and New Years 
Day. Phone (07) 878 8803.

The pool will be open over the Christmas/ New year period as follows:
27 December 		  9am – 6.30pm
28 - 29 December 	 1pm – 5pm
30 December 		  6am – 7.30pm
31 December 		  9am – 7pm

2 January 2014 		  1pm – 5pm
3 January 		  9am – 6.30pm
4-5 January 		  1pm – 5pm
	
Waitomo District Library

The Waitomo District Library will be closed 25, 26 and 29 December 
2013 and the 1 and 2 January 2014. The Library will be open 27, 28, 30 
and 31 December: 9.30am – 12.30pm. 

The Library will resume normal opening hours on Friday 3 January 2014. 
Phone (07) 878 1028.

Te Kuiti Visitor Information Centre i-SITE

The Visitor Information Centre i-SITE will be closed on 25 and 29 
December.
The i-SITE will open on 26 and 28 December 2013 from 10.00am – 
2.00pm, and 27, 30, 31 December 2013 from 9am - 5pm, and 1 and 2 
January 2014 10.00am - 2.00pm.

The i-SITE will resume normal opening hours on Friday 3 January 2014. 
Phone (07) 878 8077.

The Mayor, Councillors and Staff at Waitomo District Council 
wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Waitomo District Council wishes to provide an update regarding the 
planned renewal programme for Rora Street.

The second portion of the road works will be the renewal of the road sub 
base, surfacing and associated kerb, channel and footpath work. This is 
part 3(B) of the overall project and is planned to commence Monday 
20th January 2014.

WDC are confident that Project 3(B) will result in a minimum of 
additional complication. We look forward to the successful completion 
of this work which forms a key element to the Te Kuiti Railway Buildings 
project. The overall outcome will serve to improve the main street of Te 
Kuiti and create a vibrant and thriving hub for the future enjoyment of 
our communities and local businesses.

For further enquiries please contact Waitomo District Council on 
0800 932 4357 or email info@waitomo.govt.nz.
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